
  

8 August 2023 

Southern Stars 2023 – Costume Payment Note 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Costumes for our item ‘Absolutely Everybody’ have now arrived and they are looking fabulous! 
These costumes will remain with Miss Raftry and Mrs McKay until our last performance on 
Saturday 26 August, to avoid lost or forgotten costumes.  
 
Cost: Thomas Acres Public School have been able to subsidise half of the costume cost.  
Therefore, the cost of the costume comes to $8.50.  
 
Payment for the costume must be made no later than Friday 25 August (Week 6). Students will 
not be able to take their costume home after the last Southern Stars performance until full 
payment has been made.  
  
Please complete the payment method form below and return it to the Office by the due date. 

Miss Courtney Raftry & Mrs Alicia McKay                                                                            Mr Sean Pope                             
Organising Teachers                                                                                                                  Principal             

✂------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Southern Stars - Costume Payment Form 

Please select one (1) payment method below 

PLEASE ENSURE THIS NOTE IS SIGNED & RETURNED AS PROOF OF PERMISSION TO ATTEND  

Please select one (1) payment method below 

 ONLINE via Sentral for Parents App – There is no need to return a signed permission note if you 

have given permission via the app. 

 EFTPOS - Accepted only by tapping/swiping card directly into EFTPOS terminal located in the 

Office.  Phone payments not accepted – consider using Online method instead. 

 CASH - enclosed is $_______.   Adult making this payment (please print) ____________________ 

 CREDIT - please use $_____________ credit for this payment. 

                                   
Office  use 


